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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
November 
5th - 7th  Nursery TLCs 
6th - 7th  Years R - 6 TLCs 
6th   PTFA Meeting 7.30pm 
7th   Year 3 Bake Sale 3.15pm—Small Hall 
8th  Language Fair Coffee Morning 9am 
12th  Silly Sock Day  
14th - 16th  Year 5 Carroty Wood Residential 
16th   Children in Need 
23rd   Wear your own shoes in exchange  
  for a  tombola item for the Xmas Fair 
29th  Year 3 & 4 Spelling Bee 
30th   Year 5 & 6 Spelling Bee 
30th  Non-school Uniform in exchange for  
            chocolate for the Xmas Fair 

December 
1st   Christmas Fair 12pm - 3pm  
5th   Year 4 trip to Canterbury Cathedral 
10th  Years 5 & 6 Carol Concert - 2pm 
11th  Years 1 & 2 Christmas Performance  
  10.00am 
12th  Years 3 & 4 Christingle 10.30am 
12th   Year R Christmas Performance 2.30pm 
13th   Years 1 & 2 Christmas Performance  
  2.00pm 
14th  PTFA Christmas Gift Shop 
14th  Nursery Christmas Production 2.30pm 
17th   Proud of You Cinema event—in school 
18th   Christmas Dinner  
18th   Christmas Jumper Day 
19th   Last Day of Term 2 

Headteacher’s Blog 

Welcome back to Term 2. The 
cold snap has certainly been a 

bit of a shock this week! 

Term 2 is always a very busy term—please check 
the calendar carefully so you don’t miss anything! 

Our new online booking system for TLCs seems to 
have been successful! I look forward to seeing you 
all next week when you come into see your child’s 
learning. 

Poppies will be on sale throughout next week. In 
school, we shall be marking the 100th anniversary 
of the end of WW1 with an afternoon of activities 
in school on 9th November. 

Next week we are launching Walk on         
Wednesday—an initiative to encourage more  
families to walk to school. An information sheet 
came home yesterday.  

A group of Y5 and 6 children have been working 
with Miss Meakin-Scott on a project to enhance 
lunchtimes. Please see their letter attached to this 
newsletter! 

Here’s to a great Term 2! 

Anti-Bullying Week—12th November 

As a school we will be supporting Anti-Bullying 
Week. The week will begin with an Odd Sock 
Day! We are asking all the children and adults in 

school to wear odd socks 
proudly on Monday 12th      
N o v e m b e r .  M o r e          
information about the 
week will come out next 
week. 

 
 
 
 

We will be supporting Children in 
Need this year by inviting the     

children (and staff!) to come to 
school in their pyjamas on 

Friday 16th November 
in exchange for a silver coin         

donation. 
Please ensure children are wearing outdoor 

shoes, not slippers—thank you. 




